
Resolution of Acceptance of Donations 
 

School Board Meeting – November 25, 2024  Acceptance of Donations  
 

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District No. 272 that the School Board accepts 
with appreciation the following contributions and permits their use as designated by the donors: 

 
 
Eden Prairie School District 

• Donation of $5,000 from Knutson Construction, Scott Hughes, Minneapolis, MN, funds to be used to 
support student activities and events 

 
Cedar Ridge Elementary  

• Donation of $200.00 from The Blackbaud Giving Fund/YourCase, Charleston, SC – funds to be used 
general/classroom supplies 

 
Special Services – Early Learning 

• Donation of $250.00 from the Charles Aid Foundation America/CyberGrants, LLC – funds to be used 
to support the Early Childhood Special Education 


